
From: Stout Jr., David <Dstout@ed.sc.gov>
To: ekovacs@dew.sc.govekovacs@dew.sc.gov
CC: Sherlock, Pat (PSherlock@dew.sc.gov)PSherlock@dew.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Iriel, Anne (Airiel@SCVRD.STATE.SC.US)Airiel@SCVRD.STATE.SC.US
richter@myscma.comrichter@myscma.com

Date: 1/14/2013 4:41:37 PM
Subject: High School Juniors

I did a little research and found out that we have approximately 47,000 high school 
juniors and approximately 43,500 high school seniors.  I thought you might like to 
know, since we were debating test battery usage.
 
 
 
   David B. Stout, Jr., Ed.D.
   Director
   Office of Adult Education &
   State GED Administrator
   908-A Rutledge Building
   1401 Senate Street
   Columbia, SC 29201
   803-734-8348 Telephone
   803-734-3643 fax
   www.ed.sc.gov
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the 
person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the 
sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither liable 
for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency 
administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. 
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt 
by state or federal law.
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